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Opportunities to demonstrate to 
our communities that Vietnam Era 
veterans continue to be important to 
our great American way of life are 
coming up soon. 

The St. Peter Old Fashioned Fourth 
of July Celebration will feature 
the traditional parade, with LMC 
members and their favorite youthful 
legs assisting, handing out American 
Flags at the beginning of the parade. 
If you, your children (or grandchildren) 
are available on July 4th, meet at 
the intersection of Broadway and 
Washington (Johnson Park) at 0945 
hours.  Wear LMC clothing if available 
and hang on for the “Thank You”! Also 

If you have moved or changed your 
email address, please update the 
Last Man Club. Send your updated 
contact information to LMC, PO 
Box 414, St. Peter, MN 56082 or 
contact Clerk Haugen at rhaugen@
fmwildblue.com or 507-995-5575.

on the 4th, the Picnic in the Park (where 
the Veteran’s Memorial is located) there 
will be a very popular “Beer Tent” that 
LMC volunteers to operate. Proceeds go 
to the Chamber of Commerce for July 
4th expenses, but appropriate signage 
displayed credits LMC for their continued 
volunteerism in the community. Contact 
Dave Johnson (text or call (612) 619-
6205) to volunteer for a shift from 1300 
hours to 1430 hours; or 1430 hours to 
1600 hours.

We are also looking for volunteers to sell 
bingo cards at the St. Peter Legion on 
the first Wednesday of odd months. You 
do not need to be a Legion member to 
participate.

WHERE ARE YOU?LMC Veterans Support Our 
Communities

Vietnam War Era of St. Peter

The 6th Annual Last Man Club Golf Classic 
Presented by Ballman Roofing was held on 
June 18 at Shoreland Country Club in St. 
Peter. With 176 golfers, 10 major sponsors 
and 245 hole sponsors, it was our biggest and 
best tournament to date! There were still 10 
teams on the waiting list!

LMC sees best tournament to date

Last Man Club Golf 
Classic Huge Success

We’re still tallying up the proceeds and will 
have that number for you at the banquet, but 

we expect to exceed $100,000 raised in the 6 years this tournament has been in 
existence. That’s a feat to be proud of!

New to the tournament this year was a trophy. The statue was donated to the LMC 
and the base was generously designed, produced and donated by Cambria. It’s a 
pretty spectacular trophy!

Save the date! The 7th Annual Last Man Club Golf Classic will be held on June 17, 
2022 at Le Sueur Country Club.

Aristotle said,”What is the essence of life? 
To serve others and do good.’ With so 
many people, and yes our fellow brothers 
and sister veterans less fortunate than 
some of us, volunteering becomes 
increasingly more important. We humbly 
ask you to be a volunteer. Volunteer for 
the needs of fellow veterans. It doesn’t 
have to be a life commitment. Volunteer 
for one activity for the year, for simply 
four hours. We and your community need 
you!

Sweet Corn Feed
Sasse Farms out of Le Sueur has 
generously agreed to donate the Sweet 
Corn for this year’s feed! The date of the 
Sweet Corn Feed will be determined by 
the date the corn is ready. This year’s 
weather could slow harvest, but we 
anticipate sometime in the first half of 
July. Stay tuned to Facebook and email 
for further details!

Join Us for Lunch!
Lunch gatherings are the 3rd Monday of 
each month. Chow line forms at 11:30am. 
We’ve reserved Gault Park during the 
warmer months and will use volunteer 
chefs/cooks under Camp Cook Rules. 
Lunch Dates:

• July 19	 • October 18
• August 16	 • November 15
• September 20	• December 20

Commander’s Thoughts




